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The Canoe Project was an opportunity brought to the Elementary Afterschool Program by Nimiipuu Protecting
the Environment. The goal was for students and community members to celebrate Nimiipuu culture and build the
first traditional dugout canoe on the Reservation in over 100 years. Each week during the program, students
would walk to the canoe site and carve, work on art projects, and hear cultural lessons. The project began in
September 2017 and will continue. The elementary school would like to thank Nimiipuu Protecting the
Environment, particularly Project Coordinator Julian Matthews. The Lapwai School District also celebrates the
coordination and dedication of Mr. Woodford during the project.

The Canoe Project
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Nimiipuu Protecting the Environment Engages Elementary 
Afterschool Program Students in a Canoe Project

The collaboration was celebrated at an
Afterschool Program community event and
dinner Wednesday which included the debut of a
documentary about the project. The canoe and
paddles carved by students were on display with
environmental awareness posters they created.
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Nez Perce Education Standard: 
Active Visualization
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INTRODUCTION TO 

COLLEGE STUDIES:

MR. MAYNES

Tuesday, April 16, 2019

Professor Ayo Arogundade from the LCSC Business Division,
discussing cultural convergence and global business.

Nez Perce Education Standard: 
Teachers Are Guides 

Introduction to College Studies Funded by the Victory 
Dance Project: NYCP Grant
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Nez Perce Education Standard: 

Community Orientation
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Nez Perce Education Standard: 

Community Orientation
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Sydel Samuels

9
Nez Perce Education Standard: 

Teachers Are Guides 
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Lapwai School District Seeks Parent Input

If you are the parent of a currently enrolled student in the Lapwai School District, we are
seeking your input by May 17th. Schools across the state are participating in a new parent
engagement survey. This survey gives you the chance to share your input on several topics to
help measure how our schools are doing in meeting your needs.

The survey only takes a few minutes and your responses are anonymous, but they will be
critical in helping us identify opportunities to maximize satisfaction, engagement, and
communication.

Parents of currently enrolled students can access the survey by May 17th at: 
Parent Survey Link https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/105091/p31461

Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/105091/p31461

